








		

From: Lynn Math <lmath@lhps.org> Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2019 4:28:22 PM To:
Subject: RE: Envelope for Adm. Harms





I just wanted to provide an update for you regarding your envelope for Adm. Harms. Please be assured that he has reviewed the information you provided and is working on a plan of action. When additional information is available we will be back in touch with you.


We appreciate your continued interest and support of LHPS and look forward to seeing you soon.


Kind regards,


Lynn Math
Executive Assistant to the President
407-206-1900 ext. 3300 I www.lhps.org
Lake Highland Preparatory School
901 Highland Avenue I Orlando, Florida 32803 Twitter I Facebook

Central Florida's School of Opportunity
